
Non-Public Minutes 
19 July 2000 
10:00am 
 

The Board convened in non-public session under RSA 91-A:3 II (a) to discuss and review candidates for 
the Police Chief's position. Those present included Jack Steiner, George Lagassa, and Lloyd Sullivan 
(Selectmen), Russell McAllister (Town Administrator). Others present included William Wrenn (Hampton 
Police Chief), Stephen Savage (Plaistow Police Chief) and John Payzant. The Board narrowed the field of 
candidates from five to three. The TA was directed to arrange interviews for the remaining three candidates 
with the Board of Selectmen, check references, and run criminal background checks on the candidates. The 
non-public session adjourned at approximately 11:10am. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Russell McAllister 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


